









Dear Fellow Mission Members and Friends of the Mission,

7 September 2011

Thank you for your service to our country, and thanks for your support over the years of the US Military Liaison Mission Association. Many of the Mission alumni have taken advantage of the Mission websites to stay in touch with one another, and recently we inaugurated a newsletter to help keep the memory of our service and sacrifices alive. I hope that more of the former Mission members will share their memories with the whole Association through the newsletter and its articles.

The Association operates at virtually no cost to its members thanks to the generosity of some website managers and the volunteerism of the staff. Membership fees go toward small expenses in administration and the next reunion, which we hope to hold next year. I encourage all Mission alumni to update their contact information and membership dues with the Association so that we can continue sending you the newsletter and plan for the next reunion. Your support is greatly appreciated.

The USMLM Association is dedicated to preserving the accomplishments of a unique group of Cold War veterans, who served in an historic organization under dangerous conditions to keep the peace and prevent conflict.

Respectfully,

BG Kevin Ryan (US Army retired)

President

**USMLM** Association

Kevikyan

